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Press Release 

Lt. Governor to hold Public Hearing at 
Kamorta and Car Nicobar 

 
 Port Blair April24: Hon’ble Lt Governor, during his visit to the 
Southern Group of Islands, will hold Public Hearing for common citizens to 
sort out their grievances. The Public Hearing will be held at EOC, Kamorta on 
27.04.2018 from 1115 hrs and the Public Hearing at Car Nicobar will be held 
at Priyadarshini Hall, Tamaloo village on 28.04.2018 from 0900 hrs. 
Applicants/petitioners are requested to reach the venue 30 minutes prior to 
beginning of the Public Hearing. 
  
 


